
 
 

H. 41/2025 
Page 1 of 1 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
  

No. H. 41/2025 
 

RIVER  HUMBER – EAST OF IMMINGHAM DOCK 
 

SURVEY OPERATIONS  
 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that on Tuesday 25th March 2025 (or as soon after as 

circumstances permit), survey operations will be conducted in the vicinity of Immingham Dock 
and the Immingham Oil Terminal as follows: 
 
 
The 6-metre woark boat ‘COASTAL SENSOR’  will be engaged in bathymetric survey works 
to retrieve survey data and will be kept clear of commercial traffic at all times.   
 
The works are scheduled to be undertaken during daylight hours only and the ‘COASTAL 
SENSOR’ will inform VTS and Immingham Dock on commencement and completion of the 
works. 
 
VTS and Immingham Dock will liaise with the ‘COASTAL SENSOR ’ to inform them of any 
vessels intending to navigate in the vicinity of the works in good time. 
 
The ‘COASTAL SENSOR’ will exhibit the lights and shapes prescribed by the International 
Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
Channels 69, 68, 16, and 12.   
 

MARINERS ARE WARNED to exercise care and caution in the area and to give the 

‘COASTAL SENSOR’ as wide a berth as possible, passing at the slow speed to avoid creating 
a wash. 
 
 
 

CAPT. A FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

24th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

www.humber 

http://www.humber/

